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No. 136 – NOVEMBER 7th, 2023 

To all Presidents of the FISM member societies  
and Delegates in the General Assembly  

Dear President, Dear Friend in Magic,  

It’s a pleasure to keep you informed on our latest developments and projects. 

FRED ROBY & ANGELA’S (VENTRILOQUIST) FUND FOR YOUNG MAGICIANS 

We are thrilled to announce a generous donation of €30,000 from Angela Roby 
to aid young magicians competing in the FISM World Championships of Magic 
(WCM) in 2025, 2028 and 2031. 

The donation, known as the "FRED ROBY AND ANGELA’S FUND FOR YOUNG 
MAGICIANS," will allocate €10,000 equally to each of these championship 
events. Eligible recipients are young magicians aged 16 to 25 (at each 
convention). 

This act of kindness will empower these aspiring magicians to attend and 
compete in the FISM World Championships, supporting the growth and future 
of magic. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Angela Roby for this remarkable contribution, fostering unity within our 
magical community. Let's celebrate this opportunity for young talents and the bright future it promises for magic. 

Additionally, on behalf of the FISM Board, we express our deep appreciation to FISM Board Advisor Domenico 
Dante for his invaluable efforts in establishing this project and maintaining contact with Angela Roby. 

Best regards, 

 Andrea Baioni 
  International President 
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